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Christopher B. Steiner
From: "Regan, Helen B (Dean of the Faculty Office)" <hbreg@locust.conncoll.edu>
To : < c b s t e @ c o n n c o l l . e d u >
Sent: Monday, August 05,2002 3:27 PM
S u b j e c t : N u t s

Chris,

Already events have proved that you were not nuts to suggest that we accept
the nuts. I'm delighted to read that you have actually been able to talk to
Ms. Tashjian. that's an unexpected plus.

H e l e n

Helen B. Regan
Dean of the Faculty
Professor of Education
270 Mohegan Avenue
Connecticut College
New London, CT 06320
voice 860-439-2030
fax 860-439-5456

2/27/2003


